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This week in Pre-Reception we have been talking lots about feelings. We have explored our 

feelings corner, named and shared our own feelings and thought about the feelings of others. 

We have enjoyed reading our focus stories linked to feelings, such as The Colour Monster and 

Elmer. 

In maths we have been using and thinking about shapes. We have enjoyed building structures 

out of the magnetic shapes, including a farm and a witch’s house! Lots of us can identify 

shapes with confidence.  

We enjoyed an autumn ‘welly walk,’ exploring the bug hotel and the acorn tree on a beautiful 

sunny morning. We linked this to one of our favourite stories, The Gruffalo! 

Enjoy a restful weekend. 
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